
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority will hold a joint 
meeting of the MNAA Board of Commissioners and MPC 
Board of Directors on Wednesday, January 15, 2025, at 1:00 
p.m. at Nashville International Airport located at 140 BNA 
Park Drive, Suite 520, Nashville, TN 37214. 
 
A person may request to provide public comment by 
completing a Public Comment Request Form by 1:00 p.m. on 
Monday, January 13, 2025, in accordance with MNAA Policy 
33-007, available at www.flynashville.com/nashville-airport-
authority/leadership.  
 
For further information, please contact Trish Saxman at  
615-275-2720 or Trish.Saxman@flynashville.com. 
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